
 
 
 
Having lived in a remote location for almost 20 years I am disgusted at the level of
deprivation cause by geographical isolation.  Our kids are severely disadvantaged
because they live away from universities and the removal of the youth allowance will
only exacerbate this situation.  We have to finance accommodation for our children in
Perth at great cost and others living in the metro area do not have to provide for their
children in this way.
 
Why would a Labor Government treat their constituents in this way?
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